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2020 

School Supply order information will be coming home next week.   

Administrator’s Message 

Dear Eagle View Families, 

It is so hard to believe June has arrived and we are looking towards wrapping up 
another school year.  As we reflect back, there are many things to be grateful for, 
especially our health, and the many memories to cherish!  Although learning has 
evolved into various forms this spring, our students have shown a resiliency to the 
changes. They have adjusted and adapted to the COVID–19 protocols with ease.  A 
big thank you everyone who helped prepare them for a safe return to school. 

In the remaining few weeks, we will continue to be diligent to follow the directions 
as set out from the Ministry of Health.  Parents and caregivers must assess their child 
daily for symptoms of common cold, influenza, or COVID-19, or other infectious res-
piratory disease before sending them to school.   If you are unsure your child should 
attend you may contact 8-1-1 or the local public health unit to seek further input. 

At this time of year, we must say farewell not only to our leaving grade 5 students 
but also several staff members.  Mrs. Coleman will be taking a leave to welcome a 
new bundle of joy that will be arriving towards the end of August. Starting this 
month,  Ms. Ottenbreit, Mrs. Lamond and Mrs. Macatee will be considering the 
many positions posted throughout our school district.  We thank them for their car-
ing touch and the inspiration they provided for their students this year.  As well as 
teachers, we have had several Educational Assistants who have joined our commu-
nity for both short and longer periods of time this year.  Quite frankly, we couldn’t 
operate without them; Educational Assistants provide personalized support for 
many children through their guidance in both academic and self regulation areas.   

A big thank you to all of our staff for their continued commitment and dedication to 
our Eagle View School culture.  Together, they continue to uphold our school be-
liefs: Excellence, Academics & Arts, Global Awareness, Learning styles, Enthusiasm 
and Safety, which guides our students to be EAGLES (Life-long learners) for genera-
tions to come. 

We would be remiss to not thank our wonderful Eagle View parents.  Thank you for 
sending us your amazing children. They have soared like an eagle through this 
year, navigating the unexpected and sometimes uncomfortable learning journey 
that the uniqueness of 2020 has brought upon all of us.  They make us all proud! 

As we step into summer mode soon, please accept our very best wishes for an ad-
venturous July and August. Stay safe! 

 

Sanjiv Galhon and Jana Relf 

Vice Principal and Principal 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

2 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

 

 3 
Read a book to 

someone in your 
family 

 

4 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

 

5 

Cohort B 
9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

8 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

9 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

10 
Help make dinner for 

your family 

11 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

12 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

15 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

 

16 

Cohort A 
9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

17 

Write a letter to 
someone you haven’t 

seen in a while 

 

18 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

19 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

22 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

23 
Cohort A 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

24 

Do something kind 
for someone who  
isn’t expecting it 

 

25 
Cohort B 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

9:15 am - 2:15 pm 

Last Day of Classes 
2:38 dismissal 

26 
Administration Day 
Classes not in ses-

sion 

     

          2020  

June Birthdays 

Ali C, Cruz B, Tanjot M, Austin L, Henry P, Cole F,  

Jayla G, Ayesha U, Naomi F, Kai P, Madelyn L, Avery T, Ryker S,  

Raeth R, Lily V, Eleonora Y, Lucia Z, Heston L, Mylan T & Elijah O.   
July Birthdays 

Mateo B, Madi R, Isla N,  Tristen N, Nam T, Carter Y, Sebastian L, Graci H, 
Blaze P, Luke A, Daelin F, Saraya P, Carter L, Kruze P, Autumn M, Aarav M,  

Brooklyn M, Emma A, Thomas T, Andrew L, Quinn S, Zamaan D, Jordan P & Riley L. 
August Birthdays 

Dani H, Eva S, Hazel M, Gavin S, Aaron P,  
Rhea M, Vincent H, Aislynn C, Taranveer P, Ethan K,  

Malakai Y, Briella W, Quinlan M, Amelie P, Henos B & Zeffy R. 

Happy Birthday!! 
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Intentions for Next Year 

The school office staff is in the process of keeping our student numbers current for staffing and planning 
purposes.  If your families’ plans have changed since we originally asked, please call the office with your 
update.  This information includes students currently in grade 5.   

Summer Reading Challenge 

If you are looking for a summer reading challenge , continue to use the ‘Reading Log’ on Mrs. Restell’s web-
site.  Bring in your completed reading log in September and enter for a chance to win a prize. Simply read 
over the summer and fill in your reading log. Good luck and happy reading!  

The public library is also going to have an online version of their ‘Summer Reading Club’.  Visit gvpl.ca near 
the end of June for more information.   

Dagmar Restell 
Eagle View, Teacher Librarian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Inventory 

The library will begin its annual inventory this month.  Please help your child by taking an extra look 
around their bedroom and home to find any overdue books and return them by June 19, 2020.  
There will be a box outside the front door to place your book returns starting Monday June 8

th
.  

We will have the box out until June 19, 2020.  It would be wonderful to get all the books back on 
the shelves before school is out.  Thank you, your help is greatly appreciated 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fcliparts%2FBig%2FE8y%2FBigE8y98T.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcliparts.co%2Fclipart%2F2302495&docid=Vj8kxMGhG2WpPM&tbnid=aXUMZUd8EyMwTM%3A&w=2400&h=877&bih=754&biw=1440&ved=0ahUKEwj2usGDxorNAhU

